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Region 5 Arts Partner 

The Community Foundation of Randolph County presented checks totaling $47,524 
to eighteen (18) local non-profit organizations for the Fall Grant Cycle at their Annual 
Dinner. The event took place on November 9th at the Towne Square Community Cen-
tre in Winchester. With the help of Towne Square Cinema, we were able to turn the 
Community Centre into our own red-carpet event, with donors and grantees being 
the stars. 

Grants were made possible from the generous support of the Foundation’s Commu-
nity Enrichment Fund, the Union City Community Fund, the Rural Randolph Cares  
Agricultural Fund, the Whitacre Family Charitable Fund, and other unrestricted      
endowments. To learn more about the event and the grantees, keep reading!  

If you would like to support these funds, you can donate at 
www.randolphcountyfoundation.org/donate. 

CFRC AWARDS RECORD NUMBER OF GRANTS 
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Cultivating Community 

Brian Blackford, Ball State University; Darlesia Lee; Ceann Bales, Randolph County 
United; and Lisa Jennings, Community Foundation of Randolph County  

Randolph County United and the Community Foundation of Randolph County 
have teamed up with Ball State University's Indiana Communities Institute to 
coordinate the Cultivating Community initiative. Together, with your help, we can 
tackle our community's most pressing issues. Randolph County is  already a great 
place to live, and we have the opportunity to make it even better! All are welcome 
to join. After all, this is your community -- we are just here to provide guidance 
and support. The 5 initiatives that we will focus on are: Housing & Blight,  
Education, The Drug Epidemic, Quality of Life, and Broadband Infrastructure. If 
you are passionate about any of these issues, or just want to help, this is for you! 
The next action planning session will be held  Thursday, August 19 from 5:00-8:00 
p.m. at the Randolph County Fairgrounds Husted Hall. For more information,
please visit our new website: wwwwww..rraannddoollpphhccoouunnttyyccuulltitivvaatitinngg  ccoommmmuunniittyy..ccoomm

Fall 2021
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EEdduuccaatitioonn  FFuunndd  

Board Member Joyce Hussman spoke about the Randolph County Fund for Education. This fund was 
established to help address the needs of educators and education in Randolph County. The Foundation has 
been challenging the community to give to this endowed fund to support educational endeavors now and for 
years to come. Grants will be made from this fund to assist with educational needs in our community. CCFFRRCC  iiss  
ccoonntitinnuuiinngg  ttoo  ooffffeerr  ddoonnoorrss  aa  $$11  ffoorr  $$11  mmaattcchhiinngg  ooppppoorrttuunniittyy  uupp  ttoo  $$1155,,000000..  After the Annual Dinner, we’ve just 
about reached our $30,000 goal, but there is still opportunity for your gift to go twice as far! 

IInnddiiaannaa  LLaannddmmaarrkkss 
Missy Williams spoke about Promise Indiana 
Randolph County (a partnership between public 
schools and community leaders dedicated to 
helping Randolph County 3rd graders open 
CollegeChoice529 Savings Plans) and the annual 
history day that brings every third-grade student 
in the county to downtown Winchester to tour 
the historic courthouse and historical museum 
while interacting with first-person interpreters. 
This event led to Indiana Landmarks presenting 
their 2021 Sandi Servaas Memorial Award to the 
Community Foundation of Randolph County and 
Randolph County United. This award recognizes 
outstanding achievement in historic preservation, 
and it will be proudly displayed at the Randolph 
County Historical Museum. 

WWiinncchheesstteerr  FFoouunnddaatitioonn  

The Community Foundation of Randolph County shares office space with the Winchester Foundation. This 
year marks the 75th Anniversary of the Winchester Foundation, which was founded on December 31, 1945 by 
Pierre F. Goodrich, son of Indiana Governor James P. Goodrich. The purpose of the organization is to “provide 
a means through which all interested persons might contribute and become part of the encouragement and 
stimulation of interest in and study of the arts, music, philosophy, religion, community thrift and savings, 
humanities, government, and political science.” Chris Talley, Chairman of Winchester Foundation’s Board, 
gave a speech detailing the history and mission of their organization, as well as its relationship with the 
Community Foundation of Randolph County. He closed by announcing that the Winchester Foundation, in 
honor of their 75 years, would be donating $75,000 to the Community Foundation. The Community 
Foundation is incredibly grateful for this generous grant. “This generous grant from The Winchester 
Foundation will further the Community Foundation’s current initiatives and provide additional capacity for 

grantmaking practices in our county; 
we are incredibly grateful for this 
contribution,” said Lisa Jennings, 
Executive Director at the Community 
Foundation of Randolph County. 

Ceann Bales (RCU), Missy Williams (RCU), Lisa Jennings (CFRC), Marsh 

Davis & Suzanne Stanis (Indiana Landmarks) 

Lisa Jennings, Executive Director of the 

Community Foundation; 

Chris Talley, Chairman of the 

Winchester Foundation 

ANNUAL DINNER 
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CFRC’s Board of Directors approved and awarded $47,524 to nonprofits serving Randolph County in the Fall of 2021.  

2021 FALL GRANT CYCLE RECIPIENTS 

Historic Farmland USA 
Awarded: $955 (from the Whitacre Family Charitable Fund) 
Purpose: To update their computer and accounting system 
Randolph County United 
Awarded: $1,000 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To fund the 2021 John C. Maxwell LIVE2LEAD 
Randolph Southern Jr./Sr. High School 
Awarded: $3,000 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: For marching band uniforms to help get a new marching band started 
Randolph County 4-H (Future Needs Committee) 
Awarded: $5,000 ($3,400 from the Community Enrichment Fund; $1,600 from the Rural Randolph Cares Agricultural Fund) 
Purpose: To replace old water supply lines from the 3 wells on the fairgrounds 
Sweet Dreams for Randolph County Kids 
Awarded: $2,500 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To help achieve their 2022 goal of building 40 beds for Randolph County kids 
Winchester Alumni Association Scholarship Endowment Fund 
Awarded: $1,400 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To create an interactive website for the Winchester Alumni Endowment Fund and its Golden Graduate project 
Randolph County Historical Society 
Awarded: $2,000 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: For shelving, storage room renovation, and increased microfilm holdings 
Community Help Center 
Awarded: $6,000 ($2,000 from the Community Enrichment Fund; $4,000 from the Union City Community Fund) 
Purpose: To have their walk-in freezer built 
Lynn Preservation Society 
Awarded: $1,480 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To fund their “History of the Union Literary Institute” booklet 
Freedom Life Church (on behalf of Sharks Swim Team) 
Awarded: $2,600 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To replace their lane lines and reels 
Randolph Central School Corporation 
Awarded: $2,500 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To help replace the marching band’s 50-year-old band tower 
Youth Services Bureau of Jay County 
Awarded: $2,000 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To fund a new BASE (behavioral, academic, social education) incentive program 
Jay-Randolph Developmental Services 
Awarded: $2,000 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To upgrade their sprinkler system 
Second Harvest Food Bank of East Central Indiana 
Awarded: $3,000 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To support a portion of The Big Idea school initiative 
Winchester Youth Football Program 
Awarded: $2,500 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To upgrade their equipment 
Community Christmas Corporation 
Awarded: $4,000 (from the Union City Community Fund) 
Purpose: To pave Harter Park’s parking facility 
PAWS Animal Rescue & Shelter 
Awarded: $2,089 (from the Union City Community Fund) 
Purpose: For kennel covers and a storage shed 
Fountain Park Cemetery Association 
Awarded: $3,500 (from the Community Enrichment Fund) 
Purpose: To replace the Chapel’s roof and gutters 
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Luke Rowles 

PPrrooggrraamm  OOffifficceerr,,  DDoonnoorr  RReellaatitioonnss,,  &&  CCoommmmuunniiccaatitioonnss  SSppeecciiaalliisstt
Luke Rowles originally started with the Foundation as a part-time Communications 
Specialist through funding from the Lilly Endowment, Inc. GIFT VII Implementation 
Grant. He has since joined the team as our full-time Program Officer, carrying on his 
previous duties and donor relations. He graduated from Jay County High School in 
2015. Receiving his community’s Lilly Scholarship, he went to Wabash College where 
he graduated Magna Cum Laude in 2019 with a liberal arts degree in social psychology 
and nonprofit business. Luke moved to Winchester at the beginning of 2021 and was 
eager to get involved — he is a past intern for both The Portland Foundation and 
Henry County Community Foundation. 

Luke and his wife love spending time with their dogs; taking walks and hiking. Luke also 
really enjoys golfing, and he’s grown quite fond of our local club. He likes to travel and 
try new foods/drinks, and he finds great joy in spending time (movies, board games, 
and listening to music) with family and friends. 

22002222  LLiillllyy  IInntteerrnn                                  
The Foundation is fortunate to have Emily McCoy remain part of our team as she 
continues as our Fall intern. Emily is a 2019 graduate of Winchester Community High 
School. She will graduate from Ball State University in December 2021, where she has 
majored in Exercise Science with a concentration in Pre-Occupational Therapy. Emily 
will then work toward her Doctorate of Occupational Therapy at Indiana Wesleyan 
University; she plans on returning to Randolph County to practice. 

She enjoys many music-related hobbies, writing, working with animals, and spending 
time outdoors. Emily McCoy 

                    OOffifficcee  CCoooorrddiinnaattoorr  
Nick Dunham has lived in Randolph County his entire life and is a 2016 graduate of 
Randolph Southern High School. He continued his education at Indiana University 
East, where he recently graduated with a Bachelor's degree in Business 
Administration and a minor in Criminal Justice. Nick has worked at First Merchants 
Bank in Winchester as a Service Associate for the past four years while he attended 
college. During that time he was able to meet and make connections with many 
members of the community, which is what got him interested in joining the 
Foundation’s team. 

In his free time Nick likes to watch sports, go to the gym, and spend quality time 
with his family and girlfriend Karlee. 

NEW FACES 

Nick Dunham 
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Dear Friends, 
 

With the events of the last couple of years, some doors in our community have 
closed. Many people have faced loss, struggled through illness, and we all strive to 
adapt in our changing world. There has been sadness and fatigue. At the same time, 
we have watched people work together, lift their neighbors, and seize opportunities 
that come their way. All of us, working together, make this community great. Our Fall 
Newsletter has many examples of these positive efforts. Do you feel as fortunate as 
we do to be part of this community? 

The Community Foundation of Randolph County works with our neighbors and friends to build a steady 
source of charitable assets for our community. With your support, we can respond as doors open or close in 
our community year after year. 

If you have already made your year-end gift to the Community Foundation — thank you! If not, we invite you 
today to make a gift to the Foundation’s Community Enrichment Fund. Such unrestricted gifts allow the    
Community Foundation to respond when opportunity knocks. Please help us keep opening doors to a better 
Randolph County. 

Thank you for your support. 

LETTER FROM LISA 

The National Endowment for the Humanities (NEH), Indiana Humanities’ federal partner, announce a special 
initiative called A More Perfect Union. The purpose of the initiative is to advance civic education and to 
prepare to commemorate the 250th anniversary in 2026 of the signing of the Declaration of Independence. As 
part of the initiative, the NEH is providing state humanities councils with funding for programs that “deepen 
public understanding of the American experience—in all its complexities—and enhance the knowledge, skills, 
and capacities needed to sustain a thriving 
republic.” To promote civic education and to help 
address the civic-health challenges that Indiana 
faces, Indiana Humanities has chosen to use their 
A More Perfect Union funding to offer grants to 
tax-exempt organizations for supporting civic 
programming in the state of Indiana. 

The Community Foundation of Randolph County 
has been awarded one of those grants. The funds 
will be used for what we are calling “Ideals of A 
More Perfect Union.” We plan to host 3 lectures 
and 1 colloquium on Education & Civil Discourse 
in A More Perfect Union, The Economics of A 
More Perfect Union, and Historical Perspectives 
of A More Perfect Union. 

To learn more, please visit www. indianahumanities.org. 
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RANDOLPH COUNTY HERO: DR. PHILIP HOWELL 
Philip A. "Doc" Howell is certainly a HERO for many 
people and animals around the Randolph County area. 
From caring for farm livestock to treating the family 
pet, Doc Howell has been there for many years to serve 
his community. Dr. Howell has served on the Board of 
Directors of the American Angus Association, worked 
with kids at many a county fair (including his endless 
hours of education right here in Randolph County), and 
has served as a deacon and Sunday School teacher for junior high boys at Countryside Christian Church. He 
has been a leader, a mentor to young and old alike, and a friend and teacher to 4-H kids. 

Dr. Howell attended Purdue University and graduated with a Doctor of Veterinary Medicine degree in 1973. 
After graduation, Phil worked in mixed animal practices in Cedar Grove, Wisconsin and Silver Lake, Indiana. To 
be closer to family, Phil purchased a practice in Winchester, Indiana in June 1979. Phil has served as a 
member and president of the county extension board and council and the Randolph County Beef Producers. 
He has been a member of the Agricultural Outreach Board of St. Vincent Randolph Hospital and the Randolph 
County Board of Health. In 1973 he married Judith Diane Siewert — a (retired) registered nurse and past 
president of the Indiana Angus Auxiliary. Phil and Judy own 50 cows, with the majority being registered Angus. 
They have hosted several open house/private-treaty sales and they have consigned cattle to several sales. 

Phil is a member of the American Veterinary Medical Association, Indiana Veterinary Medical Association 
(where he completed two terms on the board), American Association of Bovine Practitioners, and the Indiana 
Bovine Interest Group. Phil has served as president of the Indiana Junior Angus Association (1969), IAA (2005), 
and the Southeastern Indiana Angus Association (2009). Since 2005 he has been on the IAA board and 
functioned as chairman of Indiana Angus News’ communications committee. In 2006 he was chairman of the 
NJAS Daily Volunteers Committee and served as the veterinary service coordinator when the NJAS returned to 
Indianapolis in 2014. During his first term on the American Angus Association board, Phil served on the board 
of Angus Productions Inc. (API) for one year and the board of Angus Genetics Inc. (AGI) for two years. He 
served as chairman of the Data Force Subcommittee and was vice chairman of the Industry Relations 
Committee. If elected to a second term, he would pursue his original goal: the discovery and multiplication of 
superior Angus genetic material from small or large herds, increasing the value of the Angus registration 
paper, and encouraging the work of the Angus Foundation in funding scholarships and education. 

Phil and Judy have been blessed with three children (all Purdue graduates) who have said the following about 
their father: "For 35+ years we have watched my dad follow his passion for animals and people. Many nights 
of my youth were spent in the truck, in a barn, or at the kitchen table working in one form or another. If 
someone called, my dad was there to answer. Pull a calf, trim feet, treat a sick dog, proofread an essay; my 
dad might do all of them in the span of one evening. Dinner time? That might be 6, or 8, or 9:30. The phone 
rings in the middle of the night? It was answered. And, the saying is true, behind every good man is a wife to 
support him. My mom was right there supporting him and us in all of our endeavors. (And, keeping dinner 
warm!)”| “Our dad taught us that we can learn from everyone we meet. Whether the example was good or 
bad, there was a lesson in all of our experiences. His goal - be a good example for everyone we meet. Even 
now that we have been out of 4-H for 20 years, Dad can still be found in the show ring as a ringman, helping 
check in animals and providing vet services when needed in the barns, and mentoring those who may not 
have the room for cattle at home, but want to be on the lead end of the show halter.” | “Dad also taught us 
the importance of a relationship with God and a church community. He's served as an elder, helped in the 
nursery, and I never will forget the night he volunteered as the youth group had a lock-in and Bible read-a-
thon. He served as an adult volunteer to listen as members of the youth group took turns to read the Bible. I 
happened to get the "begats". And, yes, I had to read all of those names and try to pronounce them as closely 
to accurate as possible. No skipping over names when Dad was listening! It may have been annoying then, but 
I appreciate that he taught us that shortcuts were not the way to get where we wanted. Success comes from 
hard work and persistence, not giving a half-hearted effort. I don't remember a time when either of my 
parents allowed us to submit work that was not our best effort. We may have been in the barn at midnight, or 
spread out across the kitchen table or living room, or even hemming a skirt at a family event, but whatever 
we worked on, it would be finished, and it would be presentable!” 
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David “Dave” Hyre passed away on June 9, 2020 after a 3.5 year battle 
with kidney cancer in Destin, Florida at the age of 76.  Dave was born on 
December 5, 1943 in Winchester, Indiana to Floyd and Pauline Hyre. He 
attended Winchester High School, Purdue University (Mechanical 
Engineering Bachelors), University of Michigan (Mechanical Engineering 
Masters), and Michigan State University (MBA). He was also part of the 
Chrysler Institute of Engineering (CIE Program). He worked at Chrysler for 
35 years until he retired in 2001. Since retirement, he has been active in 
Resurrection Catholic Parish through the Men’s Group (MORE), Ushering, 
and as a “money counter.” He was also very active in the local Okaloosa 
County Habitat for Humanity where he co-managed building several 
houses and sponsored activities for college student volunteers. He was a 
volunteer usher at the Maddie Kelly Center for the Arts. He was an 
election poll volunteer and Special Deputy for the Okaloosa County. His 
favorite hobby was collecting watches; he was a member of the National 

Association of Watch and Clock Collectors and participated in shows across the country. Dave loved his family, 
church, and community; always willing to help. He is survived by his daughters Maggie Abraham (Chris) and 
Kerry Meyers (Scott), his sister Jane Oler (John), and his 4 grandsons: Kenny, David, Andrew, and Zach. 
 

Maggie and Kerry have established a scholarship fund in his honor. Recipients can be from any Randolph 
County high school. They must attend Purdue University (main campus or affiliate) and study a field of 
engineering. The scholarship will be renewable, as long as the recipient maintains at least a 2.0 GPA. 

 

Old National 
Presbyterian Church 
Rotary International 

Randolph Nursing Rehabilitation 
Life Stream 

An Anonymous Supporter 

DAVID E. HYRE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

David “Dave” Hyre 

12/5/43—6/9/20 

This year’s grant recipients were Children’s Advocacy 
Center of Randolph County ($1135), Community Help 
Center of Union City ($2000), and Randolph County 
YMCA ($500). Art Awards were presented to Betty 
Greenawalt (Grand Prize Art Award), JoAnna Price 

(Cherie Isakson Art Award), and Patrick Kluesner (Ruth 
Mills Art Award). The auction included artwork from 

local artists and donations from both area businesses & 
supporters of the Women’s Fund. The funds raised will 
be used to provide grants for programs that empower 

women and children to create better futures. 

Elizabeth Helms was our guest speaker. 
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FY22 INDIANA ARTS COMISSION GRANT RECIPIENTS 

Braydee Euliss 

IAC Region 5 Arts Partner 
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WWhhaatt  iinniititiaallllyy  ddrreeww  yyoouu  ttoo  tthhee  CCoommmmuunniittyy  FFoouunnddaatitioonn??  
“I was initially involved in a small way with the Community Foundation when it first began—we were working on a Lilly 
Endowment CAPE Grant for the County, and I was the grant writer. I learned at that time what the Foundation did for the 
community. When my father passed away in 2005, he requested donations to a scholarship for students who had 
attended Willard Elementary when he volunteered there, which we set up at CFRC. When my husband, Kellie, became ill 
with cancer, and we knew he was not going to make it, we again turned to the Community Foundation to set up the 
Stephen Family Fund for Scholarships. When his friends wanted to do a golf outing in his memory for scholarships for 
athletes at all five Randolph County Schools, again the Community Foundation was the vehicle we chose. I am proud to 
say both the Stephen Family Fund and the Kellie Stephen Memorial Fund are both now endowed funds.” 

WWhhaatt  ccoommmmiitttteeeess  hhaavvee  yyoouu  bbeeeenn  iinnvvoollvveedd  wwiitthh,,  aanndd  wwhhyy  ddiidd  yyoouu  ggrraavviittaattee  ttoowwaarrdd  tthheemm??  
“I have served on various committees during my tenure with the Foundation Board. I started out on the grant committee 
to learn how our foundation could help other non-profits in our community. I worked on the Asset Development 
Committee where we developed the Randolph County Heroes Fund to give our community opportunities to honor people 
or groups either living or deceased. I have served on the local scholarship committee and served as a fill-in judge a couple 
of times for the Lilly Scholarship. Currently, I am chair of the Nominating Committee, which recruits new board members 
and nominates a slate of officers each year for consideration by the Board. Because of my history with grant writing, I 
volunteered to be on the Lilly GIFT VII Committee as well. This work has allowed us to join together with Randolph County 
United and Ball State University for Cultivating Community. My favorite, and the work I am most proud of in the 
Foundation, is the Promise Indiana of Randolph County. Five years ago, we wrote a grant and raised enough money to 
fund College Choice 529 accounts for every 3rd grade student in Randolph County with a $25 donation. I hope to continue 
with Promise even after I leave the Board of the Foundation at the end of 2021.” 

WWhhyy  ddoo  yyoouu  ccoonntitinnuuoouussllyy  cchhoooossee  ttoo  ddoonnaattee  yyoouurr  titimmee??  
“I retired from Randolph Eastern School Corporation in 2010 and then started my own educational consulting business, 
which I ran until January of 2020. Education is my passion, and the Community Foundation has given me an opportunity 
to continue with that passion without holding down a full or part-time job. I volunteer for other things besides 
the Foundation, but this is certainly my largest time commitment. My parents raised me to always give back, and my in-
laws Gerald and Patsy Stephen taught me to love Randolph County and showed me by example how rewarding 
community involvement and volunteerism can be. I hope I can follow in their shoes and as well my father’s, who 
volunteered at Willard until after his 90th birthday! I have received so much from this community, and I want to give back 
in any way I can.” 

IIss  tthheerree  aannyytthhiinngg  eellssee  yyoouu  wwoouulldd  lliikkee  ttoo  sshhaarree  aabboouutt  yyoouurrsseellff  oorr  yyoouurr  eexxppeerriieennccee?? 
“I feel so blessed that my late husband, Kellie Stephen, drug this Muncie girl to Randolph County! I spent all of my 
educational career at three Randolph County Schools - Union, Randolph Central, and Randolph Eastern. Kellie also worked 
at Monroe Central. Our children, Shannon Hartley, Stephen Hartley, and Carrie Baldwin, all received wonderful educations 
in Randolph County and are quite successful in part due to that. After Kellie's death, I was astounded by the generosity of 
this community with their contributions to the funds honoring him and the support and outpouring of love our family 
received. I was also blessed nine years after Kellie's death to find a man who had lost his wife too early to cancer. Dr. Tom 
Miller, also a retired superintendent and educational consultant, has joined me here in Randolph County. We also have a 
home in Fishers. We both assumed we would have homes somewhere warm in the winters, but family is so important to 
us that the two homes in Indiana, close to some of our six children and 16 grandchildren, better fit the bill!” 

FOUNDATION SPOTLIGHT: CATHY STEPHEN-MILLER 
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DONORS: 5/1/21 — 10/31/21 
Peter D. Haviza 
Hawkins Insurance & Financial Services 
Dave & Debbie Hendrickson 
Steve R. Howell 
James W. Byrd Income Taxes and Bookkeeping 
Garren (Gary) J. Junco 
Errol & Pat Klem Properties 
Gwen Kramer 
Chris & Sandee Lay 
Chip & Ruth Loney 
Robert & Amy Lykins 
M & E Golf DBA Winchester Golf Club 
Cris & Roxanne May 
Kenny McCoy 
Michael & Pam Necessary 
Phi Delta Kappa Beta Eta Chapter 
Kenneth & Mary Jo Shockley (in memory of Kellie Stephen, Patsy & Gerald 
Stephen, and Dave Furby) 
Steve & Connie Stump 
Harry G. Terrell 
Steve & Marla Threewits (in memory of Kellie Stephen) 
Mark & Carey Todd 
Rick & Kimberly Tudor 
Various Donors 
Wick’s Pies, Inc. 
Al & Missy Williams 
Jordan Winkle 
Ben Young 
KKyylleeee  RReenneeee  WWeellllss  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Your Home Hero, LLC. (in memory of Kylee Renee Wells) 
MMaaxx  &&  DDiiaannnnee  JJoonneess  MMeemmoorriiaall  MMuussiicc  LLeessssoonn  FFuunndd  
Cindy K. Miller 
Chauncey Varner (in memory of Margo Varner) 
MMeerrrreetttt  RR..  MMoonnkkss  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
William B. Marshuetz & Kathryn S. Lahn 
Margo Monks 
PPrreesseerrvvaatitioonn  SSoocciieettyy  ooff  UUnniioonn  CCiittyy,,  IINN--OOHH  FFuunndd  
Preservation Society of Union City, IN-OH 
RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  FFuunndd  ffoorr  EEdduuccaatitioonn  (matched by CFRC) 
Chris & Doreen Culy 
Mary Frances Feistritzer 
Dr. Theresa Sowinski & Dr. Kenneth Sowinski (in honor of Evan, Elizabeth, 
and Christina Sowinski) 
William & Candace Wilson  
PPrroommiissee  IInnddiiaannaa  RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  CCoommmmuunniittyy  FFuunndd  
CollegeChoice 529 Direct Savings Plan 
Community Foundation of Randolph County 
Various Donors 
PPrroommiissee  IInnddiiaannaa  RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  EEnnddoowwmmeenntt  FFuunndd (*honoring Carol Mills) 
Brenda Brumfield 
Steve Burge* 
Linden Dennis* 
Suzan Dillon Myers* 
Karen Dillow 
Robert K. Gentry* 
Joyce Husmann* 
Lisa Jennings* 
Thomas Osborn* 
Janice Powers* 
Kurt Prescott* 
Cathy Stephen Miller* 
Various Donors 
Amy & Ron Weimer* 
Mary Williams 
PPrroommiissee  IInnddiiaannaa  RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  OOppeerraatitinngg  FFuunndd  
Culy Contracting 
Karen Dillow 
First Merchants Private Wealth Advisors 
Dane & Bev Starbuck 

AAbbeerrnnaatthhyy  FFaammiillyy  MMeemmoorriiaall  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Todd & Tamara Abernathy 
AAmmbbeerr  MMoorrrrooww  MMeemmoorriiaall  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Various Donors (in memory of Amber Morrow) 
AAnnnn  &&  WWaayynnee  HHiinncchhmmaann  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
William & Candace Wilson 
BBuuttcchh  MMuulllleenn  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
William & Candace Wilson 
CChhiipp  &&  RRuutthh  LLoonneeyy  FFuunndd 
Chip & Ruth Loney 
CCoommmmuunniittyy  FFoouunnddaatitioonn  EEnnrriicchhmmeenntt  FFuunndd  
Anonymous Donor 
Jon Alyea (in memory of Don Keesling) 
Richard & Janet Clark 
Margaret English 
Gregory & Elizabeth Hahn Family Donor-Advised Fund 
Barbara Keesling 
CCoommmmuunniittyy  FFoouunnddaatitioonn  OOppeerraatitinngg  EEnnddoowwmmeenntt  FFuunndd  
Brenda Brumfield 
David & Lisa Jennings 
CCoommmmuunniittyy  FFoouunnddaatitioonn  OOppeerraatitinngg  FFuunndd  
Amazon Smile 
First Merchants Private Wealth Advisors 
DDaavviidd  &&  LLiissaa  JJeennnniinnggss  CChhaarriittaabbllee  FFuunndd  
Clifford & Donna Crawford 
David & Lisa Jennings (in memory of Johnnie Owens) 
Joe & Joanna Jennings 
Lois Owens (in memory of Johnnie Owens) 
DDaavviidd  EE..  HHyyrree  MMeemmoorriiaall  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Margaret Abraham 
Kerry & Scott Meyers 
EEaasstt  CCeennttrraall  AAgg  CCrroopp  IInnssuurraannccee  AAggeennccyy  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
East Central Ag Crop Insurance Agency 
IInnssppiirriinngg  RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy——JJaammmmiiee  MMiicchhaaeell  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Anonymous Donor 
Paul & Jennifer Faddis 
Casey Holt 
Lisa & Jim Keener 
Josephine C. Michael 
Omega Enterprises, Inc. 
Ruth Anna Sayre 
Tarter & Company 
Various Donors  
JJaassoonn  RRiicckkeerrtt  MMeemmoorriiaall  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Jill R. Rickert 
United Health Group 
JJaayy--RRaannddoollpphh  DDeevveellooppmmeenntt  SSeerrvviicceess  FFuunndd  
William & Candace Wilson 
JJooee  &&  EElliizzaabbeetthhee  GGaarrddnneerr  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  
Jay Gardner 
JJooeell  &&  JJaannee  FFlleesshheerr  FFaammiillyy  EEnnddoowwmmeenntt  FFuunndd  
Amy & Ron Weimer (in memory of Walter R. Clark) (in honor of 
CFRC Board of Directors) 
KKaarreenn  HHaarrddwwiicckk  MMeemmoorriiaall  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
The Thompson Group 
Various Donors 
KKeelllliiee  SStteepphheenn  &&  DDaavvee  FFuurrbbyy  MMeemmoorriiaall  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Ron Anderson 
Greg & Kathy Beumer 
David & Patty Brumley 
D and D Hill Farms 
Davis Chiropractic Officers 
Lowell & Karen Drill 
Nancy Evans 
Steven & Tina Farmer (in memory of Delbert & Garnet Farmer) 
Flesher Farms 
Richard & Dianne Gough 
Nicholas Levi Gough 
Charles & Sally Haviza 
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Scott & Edna Hawkins 
Elizabeth Helms 
Brenda Hobson 
Bill & Joyce Husmann 
David & Lisa Jennings 
Nancy Jensen 
Beverly Jones 
Cheryl Jones 
Barbara Keesling 
Paulette Kelly 
Kathryn Lash 
Ashleigh Lawrence 
LifeStream Services 
Linda Harris Beauty Salon 
Steve & Sue Longnecker 
Linda Lore 
Lynn Veterinary Hospital 
James & Mary Meinerding 
Jammie Michael 
Alisa Moore 
Sandy Moore 
Judy Oakerson 
Thomas & Linda Osborn 
Lyle & Mary Overmyer (in memory of Barbara Geyer) 
Karen L. Pittman 
Kelly Ponder 
Becky Price 
JoAnna Price 
Cari Prinkey 
Randolph County YMCA 
Randolph Nursing Home 
Bill Richmond 
Luke & Katie Rowles 
Sara Shierling 
Lisa Short 
Helen I. Snyder 
Cathy Stephen-Miller & Dr. Tom Miller 
Gail Stewart O.D. & James Stewart 
Chaylen Stover 
Dr. Alison Syme & Dr. Marty Sulek 
Shelly Symmes 
Judith Tanner 
Dennis & Sheryl Thurston 
Karinsa Tucker 
Various Donors 
Conan & Kathy Wallace (in memory of Edna Wallace and Lois Kissel) 
Stephanie Ward 
Mike & Julie Wickersham 
Venessa Wickersham 
Dick & Linda Wilcox 
Deborah Williams (in memory of Verna Lee Hill) 
Mary Williams 
Winchester Rotary Club (in honor of Ruth Mills) 

   

PPrroommiissee  IInnddiiaannaa  RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  SSttuuddeenntt  FFuunndd  
Brittany & James Barbour 
Cecil & Angelica Cantrall 
Jalania E. Dittmer 
Katie & R. Allen Kerns 
Raeanna Lafuze 
Diane Taylor 
Union Elementary School 
Union School Corporation 
Various Donors 
RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  HHeerrooeess  FFuunndd 
(Honoring Kim & Marilyn Peterson) 
Mary Frances Feistritzer 
State Farm Insurance Companies 
Steve & Marla Threewits 
Union City Rotary Club 
(Honoring Dr. Philip Howell) 
Al & Missy Williams 
RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  CCoovviidd--1199  RReessppoonnssee  FFuunndd  
David Kelley (in memory of Phyllis A. Kelly) 
RReeaacchh  AAllll  RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  
Todd Longfellow 
RRuurraall  RRaannddoollpphh  CCaarreess  AAggrriiccuullttuurraall  EEnnddoowwmmeenntt  FFuunndd  
Joel & Jane Flesher 
Jerrett Flesher 
Jentry Flesher 
SSeeccoonndd  HHaarrvveesstt  FFoooodd  BBaannkk  FFuunndd  
James & Sally Jarrett 
SStteepphheenn  FFaammiillyy  FFuunndd  ffoorr  CCoommmmuunniittyy  SScchhoollaarrsshhiippss  
Shannon Hartley (in memory of Kellie Stephen & Patsy Stephen) 
TTaammmmyy  HHaallll  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Clint & Melanie Walker (in memory of Tammy Hall) 
UUnniioonn  CCiittyy  CCllaassss  ooff  11997700  SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp  FFuunndd  
Deborah Chenoweth 
UUnniioonn  CCiittyy  PPuubblliicc  LLiibbrraarryy  FFuunndd  
Anonymous Donor  
WWaalltteerr  LL..  SShhaaww  MMuussiicc  LLeessssoonn  FFuunndd  
Steven & Irene Shaw (in memory of pf Marilyn & Homer Peterson) 
WWiicckk’’ss  EEmmppllooyyeeeess  GGiivviinngg  FFuunndd  
Mike & Julie Wickersham 
WWiinncchheesstteerr  AAlluummnnii  AAssssoocciiaatitioonn  EEnnddoowwmmeenntt  FFuunndd  
Winchester Alumni Assoc. Scholarship Endowment Fund  
WWoommeenn’’ss  FFuunndd  ooff  RRaannddoollpphh  CCoouunnttyy  
Anonymous Donor  
Mel & Ann Barnell (in honor of Christine Greenman) 
Greg & Kathy Beumer 
Ann (Bunny) Blackburn 
Linda D. Brown 
Brenda Brumfield 
Faye Chalfant (in memory of Cecil Davis) 
Richard & Janet Clark 
Allison & Meeks Cockerill 
Judy Cole 
Community Help Center 
Kimberly & Gary Conn 
Chris & Doreen Culy 
Kathy Davis-Brutchen 
Suzan Dillon Myers 
Karen Dillow 
Paul & Jennifer Faddis 
First Presbyterian Church Deacons Fund 
Jane & Joel Flesher 
Gerald & Betty Greenawalt 
Owen & Toni Griffith 
Jane & Damon Grove 
Randy Hahn & Pat Riley 
Theresa Hampshire 
Jack & Louise Hart 
Scottie Harvey 

DONORS: 5/1/21 — 10/31/21 
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Braydon Hoggatt (Union City High School) is Randolph County's recipient of 
the 2022 Lilly Endowment Community Scholarship. He plans to attend either 
Purdue University to study Biomolecular and Genetic Engineering or 
Manchester University to study Business Management and Communications. 

The Lilly Endowment Community Scholarship provides for full tuition, 
required fees, and a special allocation of up to $900 per year for required 
books and required equipment for four years of undergraduate study on a 
full-time basis leading to a baccalaureate degree at any eligible Indiana public 
or private nonprofit college or university. 

Lilly Endowment Community Scholars are known for their community 
involvement, academic achievement, character, and leadership. 
 

The four finalists not selected to receive the Lilly Endowment Community Scholarship will receive 
$1,250 scholarships from the Community Foundation. Those students are Brookelyn Erwin, 
Olivia Keesling, Christina Sowinski, and Zoe Whitehead. 

120 W Washington St | Winchester, IN 47394  

765.584.9077  

765.584.7710   

facebook.com/RandolphCountyFoundation  

CCoonnttaacctt  uuss  aanndd  ssaayy  ““II’’mm  ggooiinngg  ggrreeeenn!!””  
ttoo  rreecceeiivvee  tthhiiss  ppuubblliiccaattiioonn  vviiaa  eemmaaiill..   

rraannddoollpphhccoouunnttyyffoouunnddaattiioonn..oorrgg    
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